
 

 

 

 

December 5, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Bradley S. Gerratt 

John F. Kennedy Library 

Columbia Point 

Boston, Massachusetts 02125 

 

Dear Brad: 

 

It was a pleasure seeing you in Hartford.  I trust that your return to Boston was more relaxing than 

your trip to the meeting. 

 

I hope that we made some progress in the Manchester matter.  We would like you to know that we 

would very much like to find a solution to the situation that satisfies your very understandable 

interests and that also provides a method for ensuring that Mr. Manchester’s valuable historical 

materials become available to the public.  Should you have any additional suggestions or proposals, 

please do not hesitate to raise them. 

 

I have sent a copy of the HSCA’s collection of Manchester materials directly to Megan. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Director of Research and Analysis 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Elizabeth A. Pugh, Esq. 


